
 
 

Pursuant to Article 227 of the Spanish Securities Markets and Investment Services Act 6/2023, of 17 

March (Ley 6/2023, de 17 de marzo, de los Mercados de Valores y de los Servicios de Inversión), Talgo, 

S.A. (“Talgo” or the “Company”) hereby discloses the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION (OTRA INFORMACIÓN RELEVANTE) 

 

Following the uncertain and inaccurate information published yesterday by the digital newspaper “El 

Confidencial” about an alleged letter that Talgo would have sent to the Foreign Investment Board 

and entitled “Devastating letter from Talgo to the Government: the blockade of the Hungarian 

takeover bid causes financing problems”, an article by Agustín Marco, (hereinafter, the “News”), 

today Talgo has sent “El Confidencial” a letter categorically denying the News and formally and 

expressly requested, in accordance with the provisions of article 2 of Organic Law 2/1984, of March 

26, regulating the right of rectification, the publication of the corresponding rectification. 

In Madrid, July 26th 2024 


